
 

 

 

SCHOOL DISTRICT OF BONDUEL 

BONDUEL, WISCONSIN 54107 

Regular Board Meeting 

7:00 PM Bonduel High School/Middle School Library Media Center 

September 18th, 2023 

 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order by Board President Dennis Bergsbaken at 7:00 p.m.  All 

Board members were in attendance, with the exception of Dale Bergsbaken and Julie Felhofer.  

Also in attendance were administrators and staff. 

 

A motion by Dave Bohm was seconded by Nate Burton for approval of minutes of the 

September 5th, 2023, Regular Meeting.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

A motion by Dave Bohm was seconded by Greg Borowski for Voucher approval of checks 

number 110694 through 110722 and ACH 23240157-23240159 for the period of 7/22/23 

through 8/4/23 in the amount of $603,120.02.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

A motion by Dave Bohm was seconded by Greg Borowski for Co-Curricular Voucher approval 

of check number 32174 through 32174 for the period of 9/1/23 through 9/14/23 in the amount 

of $83.25.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

A motion by Greg Borowski was seconded by Nate Burton to approve the new hires as 

presented.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

A motion by Greg Borowski was seconded by Nina Rouse to approve the Athletic Pass on a 

one year trial basis.  The motion carried 5-0. 

 

In discussion, administrator Joe Dawidziak discussed potential School/Municipality meeting 

dates, times, and agenda items, along with enrollment, and an update on the Assistant 

Bookkeeper open position. 

 

In the District Administrator’s Report, Joe Dawidziak updated the Board on the upcoming 

Senior Citizen Breakfast, the referendum survey, the most recent home Cross Country event, 

and a recently posted Homecoming video. 

 

In the Associate Principal’s Report, Kari Groeneveld discussed Homecoming week, 

expectations and activities, and upcoming staff professional development, and community 

outreach. 

 

In Board President Report and Other Board Member Correspondence, Nina Rouse asked about 

the lack of using the Elementary Playground for 5th grade students, which was communicated 

that would be possible at the time the 5th grade move was announced. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

 

      Board Clerk, Greg Borowski 


